
Code  CKG 
Company name  Kien Giang Construction Investment Consultancy Group 
Date  04/05/2024 
Subject  CKG still in the supervision status 

 

Content: 

On April 04, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange issued Announcement to maintain the 

warning status for CKG shares of Kien Giang Construction Investment Consultancy Group.  

Reason: The listed organization has submitted slowly the consolidated audited financial 

statements in 2023, exceeding 90 days from the end of the fiscal year. The stock has not met the 

rule Point đ, Clause 4, Article 38 of the Rules of Listing and Trading of Listed Securities 

promulgated under Decision No.17/QD-HDTV dated March 31, 2022 by the Members' Council 

of the Vietnam Stock Exchange.   

 

  

 

 


